
 
 

 

 

 

         RESCISSION OF BOIL WATER NOTICE 

November 8, 2023  

TO RESIDENTS OF THE CITY OF BONIFAY LIVING IN THE AREA OF; North Oklahoma Street, North 

Varner Street, South Magnolia Street, Martin Luther King Jr, Avenue, East Moore Lane, East 

Pennsylvania Avenue, East Evans Avenue, East Highway 90. 

                 

THE November 4th 2023  “BOIL WATER NOTICE" IS HEREBY RESCINDED. THE FDEP REQUIRED 
WATER SAMPLES WERE SATISFACTORY AND THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK.  

 IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL Trey Barbee, at 850-258-2514  

 

  TREY BARBEE  

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS  
850-258-2514 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Larry F. Cook, Mayor 

Rickey Callahan, City Clerk 

301 J. Harvey Etheridge Street 

Bonifay, FL 32425 

Telephone: (850) 547-4328 

Fax: (850) 547-9014 

City Council Members: 

James W. Sellers 

Shelley Carroll 

Rick Crews 


